
The Mothers’ Guild 
 

The HGP Mothers’ Guild was founded in 1966 

to provide social, cultural, material, and 

spiritual support to its members and to the 

school. All moms and guardians with sons 

attending HGP are members, as well as alumni 

moms who have chosen to remain active. 

 

The Guild holds monthly meetings which 

begin with Mass in the Chapel. The meetings 

are social, often highlighted by a special event 

or speaker Each member in attendance 

qualifies for a $50 drawing. Members who 

attend five or more meetings during the year 

are eligible for a larger drawing held during 

the May meeting. 

 

There are many opportunities for you to get 

involved at Holy Ghost. Come to the Guild 

meetings and see what all the excitement is 

about! 

                   
 
                       One heart, one mind 

 

“One Heart, One Mind” 

Mothers’ Tea 
 

 

The first event each year is the Guild’s tea for 

our moms. This tea, held on Sunday, 

September 17, provides new moms with the 

opportunity to meet other mothers of Holy 

Ghost students, past and present. 

Our moms make every effort to make this 

day a memorable one for you.  The day starts 

with a Mass in the Chapel at 11 a.m. followed 

by a luncheon in the Dining Hall.   

 

Holiday Craft Show 
 

 
 

For over 40 years, the annual Craft Show has 

been the major fundraiser for the Mothers’ 

Guild at HGP.  The Craft Show, held this year 

on November 11 & 12, is a tremendous 

exposition of talent by over 125 crafters.  

Holy Ghost Moms work tirelessly every year 

to make our Holiday Craft Show one of the 

most successful shows in the area.   

We look forward to you joining us this year! 

The Mothers’ Guild 
Executive Board 

 

President  Ellen Rusnak 

Sr. Vice President  Rita Charlton 

Jr. Vice President  Jodi Zelinsky 

Treasurer  Julie O’Connell 

Recording Secretary  Cathleen Parsons 

Corresponding Secretary    

Maria Hart 

 Marianne Heffernan 

Alumni Secretary      

  Stephanie Marcinkowski 

  Anne Marie Horgan 

                                                

                                         

 

 
 



 

 

Calendar of Events 
2017-18 

 

Sunday, September 17, 2017 
 Mothers' Tea and Mass & Meeting: 11:00 am 

Special Welcome to Freshman moms and 
Welcome Back to all moms 

 
Monthly Meetings  

The first Monday of the month at 7:00 PM 
 (There is no meeting in January.) 

 

2017 
October 2 

November 6 
December 4 

 

2018 
February 5 

March 5 
April  9 
May 7 

 

Mass at 7:00 p.m.in the Chapel 
followed by meeting and refreshments 

 in the Dining Hall. 

 
 

Special Events 
 

August 30, 2017 - Back-to-School Night 

October 22, 2017 - Open House 

November 5, 2017 - Junior Ring Mass 

November 11-12, 2017 - Craft Show 

March 10, 2018 - Mother-Son Dinner Dance 

June 2, 2018 - Graduation 
 

 
 

Please come join us and get involved! We need 
everyone's support to keep the Guild going strong. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Mothers’ Guild of 
Holy Ghost Preparatory School 

2429 Bristol Pike 
Bensalem, PA  19020 

 
Phone:  215-639-2102 

 
Go to our website: 

www.holyghostprep.org 
 

Under Alumni and Parents tab 
Mothers Guild 

 
Also see our updates in HGP Ghost Stories 
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